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Minnesota Well Owners Organization is in support of HF L316 that removes the sunset for
funding for the Legislative Water Commission. The LWC provides essential coordination and
information about Minnesota's water resources and how we can best manage this precious

resource. The nonpartisan Water Commission is a critical asset for Minnesota and the sunset
should be removed. MNWOO believes that the LWC should continue providing their valuable
service to Minnesota.
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